

## 561.609.4070 SinaiResidences.com/HC

21044 95th Avenue South, Boca Raton, FL 33428

April 7, 2020

Dear Residents and Representatives,

Hello from your friends at the Health Center at Sinai Residences. Amidst everything that is going on during this difficult time, there are many good things happening here and I wanted to share a few of them with you!

First, everyone—residents and staff—all continue to be well. We feel very fortunate to not have any signs or symptoms of COVID19 within our community currently. Everyone is working very hard to keep it that way.

We are in the process of updating our in-house TV Channel so that now all Health Center residents will be able to watch live informational broadcasts, movies, exercise classes and other "group" events. The goal is for every Health Center suite/apartment to have in-house TV channel access in time for our "Virtual Seder" that is scheduled for tomorrow! Community TVs will have access for those in our Memory Care neighborhood.

We're excited to share with you that even though we can't celebrate Passover as we traditionally would, we are looking forward to celebrating the next-best way! This year, the Seder Service will be broadcast through our new in-house TV Channel 909! The Service will begin at 5:30 pm Wednesday, April 8<sup>th</sup> with a welcome from Rabbi Josh Broide, followed by Cantor Ellari Mirabel who will facilitate the Seder service. Our team is working on having a live feed set up so you can join us in this event. Information for the live stream will be communicated to you by noon tomorrow, April 8<sup>th</sup>, 2020.

For those residents who have previously indicated that they would like to participate in the Service, a Seder Plate with all the items will be distributed to each Suite/Apartment in advance. Staff have been assigned to assist residents throughout the service as needed.

The Culinary Team is busy preparing an amazing traditional Passover Dinner with entree choices of Brisket, Salmon and Roasted Chicken and all the accompaniments for everyone to enjoy following the service.

Our goal is for every resident to forget, at least for a little while, about what's happening around us, and experience this "Virtual Seder" and enjoy a meaningful Passover with their Sinai family.

On behalf of the team here at the Health Center at Sinai Residences, we wish you a very happy Passover and continued good health!

Sincerely.

Jay Mikosch, NHA

Associate Executive Director



